
 

Easter Egg Raffle Winners   

Well done to all our raffle winners this week and a huge thank you to our fantastic 

PTFA team for putting together such amazing chocolate prizes. All the money raised 

goes back into school to help fund trips and events for the children. 

     

 

 

Family Learning 

 

In this weeks Family Learning we were making Easter 

Baskets and “Tube Creatures”.  These are bunnies and chicks made 

out of kitchen roll tubes.  They were then decorated using stickers, 

feathers, silk flowers, sequins, ribbons and pipe cleaners.  Everybody 

had a great time and the Easter Baskets look wonderful! 
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April 

29th—School reopens     

May 

6th—School Closed—Bank Holi-

day 

8th—Yr 3 School Trip 

9th—Reception Class Trip 

9th—Ryburn Indoor Athletics—

Yr 1—9.30-11.30  

13th—SATS Week 

20th-22nd—Yr 6 Residential 

24th– School Closes 

June 

3rd—School Reopens 

4th– Class Photos 

5th, 12th, 19th & 26th—Family 

Learning—1.15-3.15  

5th & 6th—Bikeability at Halifax 

Fire Station—Group 1 

7th—Firefighters Collection 

12th & 13th—Bikeability at Hali-

fax Fire Station—Group 2 

12th—New Intake Meeting 

18th—Family Learning—1.15-3.15 

19th & 20th June—Bikeability at 

Halifax Fire Station—Group 3 

25th—Yr 4 School Trip 

28th—Sports Day 

July 

5th—Transition Day 

9th—Yr 6 Production—6.00 

11th—Family Learning—1.15-

3.15—Yr 6 only 

15th—Informal Parents Even-

ing—3.30-5.00 

19th—Yr 6 Leavers Assembly 

After School Clubs 
Clubs for the Spring Term  

 

Monday     Street Dance 

Tuesday     Karate Club 

Thursday    ICT Club              

Friday      Football Club  

PTFA Facebook  

Please ‘like’ the PTFA facebook page to 

find out what our PTFA  are doing. It would be 

great to see more of you  accessing the page and 

supporting the team. Thank you       

Search—Friends of New Road Primary. 

                  School Uniform 

Recently standards have been slipping and 

some children have not been wearing the 

correct school uniform. Please ensure that 

your child returns to school after the East-

er break with appropriate footwear and uniform. Chil-

dren are not permitted to wear trainers to school and 

girls should not be wearing leggings. We also advise par-

ents to send in PE kit at the start of term that can re-

main in school. If there are any problems adhering to the 

uniform policy please speak to your childs class teacher. 

Thank you for your co-operation.  

                  Weekly Attendance Figures 

                  School— 97.7%                           

Well done Acorns 100% and Oaks, Willows and Maples 

NO lates— Great effort.  

 

 

We have had a recent increase with children bringing their mobile 

phones into school.  Please be aware that mobile phones are not al-

lowed in the classroom and must be handed into the office at 

the start of the day. If your child does not need them at the end 

of the day we advise that they are not  to be brought into school. 

Thank you. 

Class Attendance % No of lates 

Acorns 100 1 

Oaks 95.7 0 

Willows 98.8 0 

Junipers 98.7 4 

Elms 98.5 1 

Rowans 95.5 1 

Maples 98.0 0 
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